
www.collascrill.com

BVI | Cayman | Guernsey | Jersey | London

This note is a summary of the subject and is provided for information only. It does not purport to give specific legal advice, and before acting, further advice should always
be sought. Whilst every care has been taken in producing this note neither the author nor Collas Crill shall be liable for any errors, misprint or misinterpretation of any of the
matters set out in it. All copyright in this material belongs to Collas Crill.

May 2020

Following our LIBOR update published at the end of March, the FCA has released a statement on the impact of COVID-19 on firms'
LIBOR transition plans.

The FCA has announced that, in light of current circumstances, the deadline for ending use of LIBOR for new loans has been pushed
back to the end of Q1 2021 (from end of Q3 2020). It is also recommended that by the end of Q3 2020 lenders should be in a position
to offer non-LIBOR linked products to their customers.

However, the key message remains that firms that currently reference LIBOR in their documents should continue planning for LIBOR's
disappearance at the end of 2021.

The FCA's statement can be found here.

Our March update can be found here.

https://www.fca.org.uk/news/statements/further-statement-rfrwg-impact-coronavirus-timeline-firms-libor-transition-plans
https://www.collascrill.com/news-updates/articles/where-the-land-lies-for-libor-in-the-new-world-we-are-in/
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